
The forum will be moderated by American Association of University
Women (AAUW). Questions will be accepted from the audience in a

written format at the event. Questions can also be submitted in advance
to lisaphipps08@gmail.com.  

AAUW is a non-partisan, non-profit organization that advances gender equity 
through research, education, and advocacy.

TILLAMOOK COUNTY 
VIRTUAL CANDIDATES FORUM

THURSDAY, MAY 1, 6:00 PM

Candidates for the Tillamook,
Neahkahnie, and Nestucca School

Districts have been invited as well as
candidates for the North County

Recreation District and the Tillamook Bay
Community College. 

This forum is an opportunity to learn
about the candidates running and to ask

candidates about their positions on issues
that matter to you and our youth.

Thank you to media partner 

Scan to join
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